
DOYLESTOWN ROAD RESURFACING 

 

Wayne County Engineer’s Office (WCEO) Seeks Comments for the Resurfacing Project 
on County Road 70 (Doylestown Road) in Wayne County 

 

 

Wayne County is proposing to resurface Doylestown Road (CR070) from Jordan Road 
(TR056) to Decourcey Street (TR059), a distance of 4.28 miles, in Milton Township, Wayne 
County, Ohio. 

 

No detours will be required, and traffic will be maintained with flaggers throughout the 
project. 

 

Construction is anticipated to begin May 2028, and last approximately 30 days. 

 

Written comments about the proposed project may be mailed to Ryan Marthey, P.E., 3151 
Old Lincoln Way, Wooster, Ohio 44691.  You may also contact WCEO by telephone 
(330)287-5500 or email rpm@wayne-county-engineer.com. 

 

 

 

PROJECT LOCATION 
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